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Commemorating the 400th Anniversary of Samuel de Champlain's

Discovery!
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This year we commemorate the 400th anniversary of the arrival of French explorer Samuel de

Champlain on Lake Champlain.  Click HERE to learn more about exciting events in the North

Country!

http://www.discoverlakechamplain400.org/

